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I oppose hb4133.  This will open up more opportunity for fraud.  We need to go the 

opposite direction from what this bill proposes.  We need to trust elections.  We need 

to audit our election system for the hood and bad.  We need equal and for access to 

voting yet we need accountability and security of our election system.  I want partisan 

efforts to audit both the security side and the access side in order to restore faith in 

government. 


